
During the February 27 Town Meeting, the following two questions were asked of RASEC. 
The answers are provided below. 

Q: The proportion of males to females is not representative of Town demographics. There 
are too few male survey responses. Can you theorize how this may impact results? 
 
A: No, we cannot theorize how this may have impacted results. We are considering having 
focus groups for more in-depth conversations about the topics covered in the survey and 
getting feedback from underrepresented groups. 
 
Q: The vote to submit the recommendation to consider renaming the town hall including 
non-Washington Grove residents. How many Washington Grove residents voted in favor of 
putting forth this recommendation? 
 
A: During the discussion, this question was addressed when Mayor Compton spoke about 
the importance of including and considering different viewpoints. We agree with the 
mayor's reasoning. 
 
The vote count for each recommendation was recorded, but names were not so we do not 
have that information. 
 


